
Click here to apply!

Creation Care Mini-Grants 2025

The Diocese of  Alabama Task Force for Creation Care is excited to announce a $250 mini-
grant opportunity for projects that enhance your parish’s care of  creation efforts. This grant is
designed to support innovative and impactful initiatives within our diocese. 

Last year, our grants made a difference by funding projects such as:
Bee and butterfly gardens 
Planting native species
Replacing outdated light bulbs
Improving HVAC efficiency
Installing sprinklers
Marketing community creation care events
Winterizing parish halls 

What could your project be? Here are some ideas:
Replacing outdated lighting or light bulbs
Expanding recycling capabilities
Planting native plants
Buying reusable dishes for your parish hall to replace disposable ones
Hosting a community event or lecture on creation care

Important Details:
Application Deadline: May 31, 2025
Project Completion Deadline: May 2026
Applicants must be Episcopal parishes within the Diocese of  Alabama
One application per parish
Grant funds may not be passed on to organizations outside of  the parish.

If  you have any questions or need further information, please reach out to Claire Cotten,
Director of  Mission Funding, at ccotten@dioala.org.
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